
Head Lice 

There have been quite a few reported cases of Head Lice across School. Please can you 

check your child’s hair tonight and treat if required.  

We suggest the following procedure for inspecting your child for head lice:  

1. Under bright light begin looking at the back of the head just above the neck area. 

2. Part the hair section by section and look closely for head lice or nits (eggs). Eggs will 

usually be located near the scalp. 

3. Depending on the length and thickness of the hair, it should take between 5 and 15 

minutes to properly inspect a child's head. 

If you suspect your child is infested with head lice please treat your child promptly. In 

addition, the entire family should be inspected for head lice as well.  

Your child does not need to take time off school for treatment. 

 

Check P.E kits 
Please make sure all school clothes are labelled particularly PE kits. If you could check T-shirts, 

shorts and trainers have your own child’s name in them when they bring them home. This will 

really help the Teachers. Children sometimes pick the wrong bag up by mistake and then another 

child is missing a P.E kit for the next session.  
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

91% 83% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

97% 99% 92% 88% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance – Every day counts. 

We need your continuing help to improve our attendance figures so please send your child 

every day, if they are well, as every day counts. If they have the odd sniffle or cough please 

send them to school. We will send them home if they are unwell. If your child does have 

sickness and/or diarrhoea then please keep them off for 48 hours after their last bout as 

this will help to prevent it spreading. 

You will receive a print out of your child’s current attendance at parents’ evening. Above 

97% is excellent, above 95% is good and below 95% we will monitor your child’s attendance. 

Below 90% could result in an attendance meeting and involvement from our Educational 

Welfare Team. 

 

Dates 

Fundraising for School - 10th February  

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March  

Parent Meetings – Week commencing 13th March. More information to follow. 

Science Week – 13th March  

Comic Relief- Red Nose Day – 17th March 


